
 
 
 

NON   DISCRIMINATION   POLICY  
 
The   Office   of   Career   Management   accepts   job   postings,   on-campus   interview   requests,   and  
resume   collect   requests   only   from   employers   who   agree   to   adhere   to   the   following   policy:  
 
Santa   Clara   University   prohibits   discrimination   and   harassment   on   the   basis   of   race,   color,  
religious   creed,   sex,   gender,   gender   expression,   gender   identity,   sexual   orientation,   religion,  
marital   status,   registered   domestic   partner   status,   veteran   status,   age,   national   origin   or  
ancestry,   physical   or   mental   disability,   medical   condition   including   genetic   characteristics,  
genetic   information,   or   any   other   consideration   made   unlawful   by   federal,   state,   or   local   laws   in  
the   administration   of   its   educational   policies,   admissions   policies,   scholarships   and   loan  
programs,   athletics,   or   employment-related   policies,   programs,   and   activities;   or   other  
University-administered   policies,   programs,   and   activities.  
 
Students   or   employers   who   have   questions   about   Santa   Clara   Law’s   non   discrimination   policy  
are   encouraged   to   contact   the   Office   of   Career   Management   directly.  


